
 
 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  
 

January 16
th

 & 17
th

, 2021 
 

 

 

************************* 

 

Our parish office has noticed that there has been a rather large amount of returned mail 

and church offering envelopes by the post office in the last 2 months.  If you have had an 

address change or no longer use a PO Box, please notify the office.   Because the church 

parish is charged from the US Postal service for excessive returned mail, we have had to 

mark some parishioners as Inactive on the church registry.   

 

This does not mean that you have been dropped from the church registry as a member.  It 

just means that until we receive a valid mailing address, you will not be receiving your 

church envelopes or correspondences from the office.  

   
************************* 

 

The Church Office will be CLOSED on this Monday, January 18
th
 in observance of 

Martin Luther King, Jr Day. 
************************* 

 

This concludes our announcements 

 Please refer to today’s bulletin for additional information 
 

 


